Higgins, Joni (UTC)

From: Howell, Gordon [GHowell@spokanetransit.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 9:26 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: Docket No. TC-090275

Attachments: Howell, Gordon.vcf

Lisa, thank you for the information. Below are our initial comments. | will let you know if we have any additional
comments.
Gordon

From: Howell, Gordon

Sent: Monday, March 23, 2009 3:30 PM
To: 'info@wutc.wa.gov'

Cc: Otterstrom, Karl

Subject: Docket No. TC-090275

Spokane Transit has received notice of an application to provide service between the Spokane Airport through the
downtown area. The Docket Number is #TC-090275. Spokane Transit currently provides service to the Spokane Airport
and to some of the streets that are described in the notice. Spokane Transit is also in the process of increasing service to
the Spokane Airport by realigning existing routing through Browne’s Addition. This service is anticipated to be
implemented in September 2009. STA wants to make sure that the applicant is aware of existing and planned
improvements to the Spokane Airport. Below are the links to Routes 64 and 61 serving the Spokane Airport. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact me.

http://www.spokanetransit.com/ridesta/documents/64 Web Sept 08.pd
http://www.spokanetransit.com/ridesta/documents/61 Web Sept 08.pd

Gordon Fouwell

Gordon Howell, Planning & Grants Manager
Spokane Transit Authority

1230 W Boone Avenue

Spokane, WA 99201

509-325-6058

www.spokanetransit.com




